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Dear Colleague: 
 
ABSA International invites you to participate in the 63rd Annual 
Biosafety and Biosecurity Conference in Phoenix, Arizona from 
Saturday, October 31 — Thursday, November 5, 2020. Exhibits  
will be Monday, November 2 at 6:30 pm through Wednesday, 
November 4 at 4:00 pm. On Monday, the exhibits will be open 
during the Opening Reception from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. On 
Tuesday and Wednesday, the exhibits will be open from 9:00 am 
to 4:00 pm. The conference and exhibits will be held at the JW 
Marriott Phoenix Desert Ridge in Phoenix, Arizona. We encourage 
you to participate in this event by exhibiting your company’s 
products and services and/or sponsoring an event. 
 
There will be approximately 700 biosafety and biosecurity 
professionals from the United States, Canada, and several other 
countries in attendance. This will be an excellent opportunity to 
expose your company’s offerings to a national and an international 
audience. 
 
By exhibiting at our conference, your company will have the unique 
opportunity to showcase its products and/or services to biosafety 
and biosecurity professionals. Sponsorship of an event at the 
conference is available. This additional exposure will give your 
company added recognition as a supporter of the educational 
objectives of ABSA International and the importance of biosafety 
and biosecurity. 
 
Please review the enclosed information at your earliest 
convenience. If you have any questions, please contact Karen 
Savage at 1-866-425-1385 or karen@absaoffice.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
William Peters 
Exhibitor Advisory Committee Chair 
 
enclosures 


